
 

 

 

 

 

 

Construction Notice: Ragle Park Slide Installation 
Begins Today  

Play Structures Closed for Safety 

The construction of the new playground slide at Ragle Park begins today, 
May 23, 2022, and will continue through the end of the week. The Parks 
and Open Space Division has contracted with Exerplay, Inc. to install the 
new slide, soft surface foam, and climbing nodes.  

 

The adjacent play structures at Ragle playground will be closed during 
construction. Residents should maintain a safe distance from 
equipment, materials and constructions workers until the work is 
complete.  

 

Construction on the new equipment is expected to be completed by the 
end of the month.  

 

  

 


